CITY OF PORTLAND, MAINE

BOARD OF APPEALS

December 26, 1996

Michael Rokowski
690 Dutton Hill Road
Gray, Maine 04039

RE: 12 Alder Street

Dear Mr. Rokowski,

Receipt of your application for a Variance Appeal for the property located at 12 Alder Street is
acknowledged.

This appeal is scheduled for review before the Board of Appeals on Thursday, J anuary 9, 1997 at
7:00 p.m,, Room 209, City Hall, Portland, Maine. You must plan to attend to answer any
(uestions which the Board may have concerning this appeal.

A copy of the January 9, 1997 agenda will be mailed to you as soon as they become available,

Sincerely, /
'j al Lid A Zl,f/
1 Marge (S{;hmuckal

Asst. Chief, Inspection Services Division

ce: P. Samuel Hoffses, C, Insp Sves Div
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